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Warning against UB4TRADE  
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority (FSA) warns the public against the activities of 

UB4TRADE  

It has come to the attention of the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority (FSA) that the company 

UB4TRADE is providing investment services in Denmark, without any authorization to operate as 

an investment firm in Denmark.  

The Danish FSA strongly advice against responding to any offer of financial services made by 

UB4TRADE and against transferring money to any account number the companies might mention. 

UB4TRADE uses the websites www.ub4trade.com, the email address support@ub4trade.com and 

the phone number +41 4450 87387.  

The company claims to have its registered office in London at the address Suite 6, 3rd Floor, 93-99 

Mabgate, Leeds, Yorkshire, LS9 7DR, United Kingdom.  

The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority provides a database with information on which compa-

nies that are complying with the financial regulations. Go to: Companies under Supervision  
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